
Request for Professional Development 

Feedback on Curriculum Changes 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to request your feedback on recent curriculum 

changes that have been implemented as part of our professional development initiatives. 

Your expertise and insights are invaluable to us, and I would appreciate it if you could take a 

moment to share your thoughts on the following points: 

• Effectiveness of the new curriculum changes in meeting student needs 

• Resources and support provided during the transition 

• Areas where further improvement is needed 

Additionally, if you have any suggestions or best practices to share, I would love to hear them. 

Please feel free to respond by [specific date], as your feedback will help us refine our approach 

and enhance our professional development offerings. 

Thank you for your time and support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Job Title] 

[Your Contact Information] 


